General Membership Meeting Minutes									
			lahoma MOPAR Association						
Date: Thursday, May 22, 2025			Location: Rudy's BBQ, West Memorial Road						
		7:16 PM, by the President,	Attachments: Sign-in sheet, Finance Report, Secr	etary's No	tes.				
		#2	Suspense Log						
Attend	dance	e: 6 Members	11	Motion	Second				
	1 Frank Lipsinic, Secretary		12	See atte	l				
	2 Bud Ward, President		136	sheet for "who"					
	3 Jim Sharp		14	by number #.					
	4 Ed Skalvinsky		15						
		ke Kelly	16						
		b Sharp	17						
	7		18						
	8		19						
	9		20		1				
	10		21	Motion	Second				
1.		To Order:	Bud called the meeting to order at 7:16 PM.	Motion	Sccolid				
2.	Secretary's Report:		Frank read the minutes from the April 24, 2025,	2	4				
			Meeting. A <u>MOTION</u> was made and passed to	3	4				
2	Tr.	1 D	accept the minutes as recorded.						
3.	Treasurer's Report:		Jim presented the Treasurer's Report for May.						
			There having been no transactions, the balance						
			remained at \$4,191.32 A MOTION was made	1	_				
OI D I	DIICI	NIEGO	to accept the report, and the Motion passed.	1	5				
OLD			T		T				
4.	2025	CAR SHOW:	- Bud reported that O'Reilly's Auto Parts						
			normally helps sponsor car shows in their						
			immediate areas. And, that there are no stores						
			near Memorial Road. But, he discussed other						
			possible promotionals.						
			- Jim noted that he is still looking into a possible						
			drone operator for the show; including overhead						
			car pictures and a video of the show. He						
			reported that he still plans to do the regular						
			staged photos for certificates.						
			- Frank discussed promotion of the show,						
			emphasizing that the best way to do this is pass						
			out show flyers at other car shows we attend.						
			- Frank noted that he will work on the						
			certificates for the show; and still pursue a						
			combined 2026 show with the NEO MOPARS						
			in Tulsa.						
			- Jim noted that he is looking into some youth						
			activities for the show, like coloring books.						

- Bob noted that Roger is interested in doing tee shirts for the show. There was a short discussion about whether this is worth doing considering our past history of retaining so many shirts after the show. And, Frank noted that a tee shirt

NEW	BUSINESS: None	would require a more professional graphic than the simple one we are using for the show flyer.  - Drinks and water for the show were discussed; with the consensus being that very little water is needed considering the restaurant venue.		
5.	Adjournment: 7:45 PM	There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. MOTION made and passed.	6	2
6.	Next Meeting	The next meeting is June 26, 2025.		

Respectfully Submitted,

Frank Lipsinic, Secretary